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MATHS CHALLENGE 2017




Dear Parents/Guardians,
This year, our school is participating in the Children in Crossfire (CIC) Maths Challenge 2017. The challenge is open to pupils from 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th classes.  It will commence on Thursday 2nd February and will continue until Friday 10th February.
During this fortnight, pupils will work collaboratively with their class teacher to solve a variety of maths problems. The CIC Maths Challenge facilitates active learning and promotes a positive attitude to maths. It also provides our school with the opportunity to compete with other schools at home and abroad. Last year, Ms. Mc Evoy’s 5th class won Quiz 2 in the CIC Maths Challenge, winning a crystal trophy and a cheque to the value of £250, with which they bought math games and puzzles for their classroom. 

Participating pupils are requested to donate €1 to CIC.  This donation may be given to your child’s class teacher. CIC is an international organisation working to protect and promote the rights of some the world’s most vulnerable children. CIC’s projects in Tanzania and Ethiopia invest in children’s futures through education and health programmes.  By participating in the CIC Maths Challenge and by making a school donation, we can support less fortunate children in other parts of the world.
Best of luck to all participants in this year’s CIC Maths Challenge! 

Is mise,
_________________                                        
Denise Kelleher                                                  
Maths co-ordinator                                                                                                        
